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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Name Change of  ) File No. XN-2011-0036 
OPEX Communications, Inc.   ) Tariff No. JX-2011-0066 
d/b/a TCI Long Distance   ) 
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its Notice 

states: 

1. On August 11, 2010, the Commission received a notice that an additional 

fictitious name (TCI Long Distance) would be used by OPEX Communications, Inc., together 

with tariff adoption notice purporting to allow TCI Long Distance to adopt OPEX’s tariff. On 

August 31, the Staff filed a Motion to Dismiss, based on its belief that the requested relief could 

not be granted, largely due to the form of the request. 

2. Later that day, after discussing various options available to OPEX that could 

achieve its goals, the Staff received the attached e-mail from OPEX, asking that its filing be 

withdrawn. The Staff believes that such withdrawal is the most expedient way for the Company 

to proceed with its request in a proper form, and that such withdrawal will not prejudice its future 

efforts.  

3. As there has been no tariff suspension in this matter, this case is not a contested 

case and the Staff believes that OPEX may withdraw without leave or prejudice.  

WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully requests that the Commission accept OPEX’s 

withdrawal, indicate that such withdrawal does not prejudice OPEX in any way, and close this 

file. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale, Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 2nd

 day of 
September, 2010. 
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Carafeno, Dawn

From: Dale, Cully
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 11:28 AM
To: Carafeno, Dawn
Subject: FW: OPEX Communications, Inc. File No. XN-2011-0036

-----Original Message-----
From: Regulatory Opexld [mailto:regulatory@opexld.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 12:19 PM
To: Dale, Cully
Subject: OPEX Communications, Inc. File No. XN-2011-0036

  Dear Ms. Dale,

Per our phone discussion, OPEX Communications, Inc. hereby withdraws the adoption notice filed on August 
11, 2010.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Thank you,

--
Alice Breslow
Compliance Paralegal
OPEX Communications, Inc.
213-995-9700 x264
213-995-9715 (fax)
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